
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/28/2023 6:57:34 PM

First name: John

Last name: Marchwick

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Antelope and Tennant Fire Project

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Project Leader Lisa Bousfield,

 

Dear Supervisor Smith and Project Leader Bousfield,

 

I am a wolf advocate and I am majoring in wildlife management currently in California cause I want to work with

wolves someday. You can NOT go coward with this logging project and endanger the Beckwourth Family. They

are only one of 3 wolf families in California and it is OBSURD and OUTRAGEOUS that you would endanger this

wolf family as they are needed to help with the recovery of wolves in our state. Wolves already are facing so

many threats as it is and the last thing they need is something like this. 

 

There are plenty of forests you can log that I'm sure maybe do need logging, however what we're not gonna do is

endanger an endangered species that relies on this habitat to be able to survive. End this horrendous proposal 

 

Sincerely 

John.

 

Sincerely,

John Marchwick

4070 D street

Eureka, CA 95503

 

 


